
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to our 

Parent Consultations and the CEO presentation. 

 

We've had many visitors this week from ACE who we 

have been working alongside. Jenny Stewart, who is 

our ACE Strategic Advisor, visited us on Thursday and 

started to get to know the staff and children. Jenny 

commented on the excellent learning dispositions and 

behaviour across the school. Jenny popped into 

lessons and saw 'highly aspirational lessons where 

children were really engaged.'   

 

We continue to strive for excellence all of the time 

and it was great to hear Jenny's evaluation of her visit. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 Monday 19th Feb - INSET day 

 Monday 26th Feb— Parent Consultations 

 Tuesday 27th Feb—Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 28th Feb—Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 28th Feb—ACE CEO visiting 

school to give presentation 8.50am 

 Thursday 29th Feb - YR and Y6  height and 

weight measurements 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

26th January 2024 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Summer    Margot 

Class 2 Horner 

 Carly and Jemima  William C 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Heidi and Benjamin  Abigail 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Maisie   Oscar and Joe 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-

Primary-Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

 

National Child Measurement Programme 

 

On Thursday 29th February 2024 we will be visited by the Public Health team who will be 

measuring the height and weight of children in Reception and Year 6,  

A letter will be sent out alongside the newsletter offering further explanation.  

Please note that as we have received the letters later than planned you have not missed 

the opt out date and you are still able to do so if you do not wish your child to take part. 

 

 

Numbots and TTRS 

 

Violet, Benjamin, Seb 

Harry, Abigail, Poppy 



 

 

 

Parents evenings 

Parent’s evenings will be held on, 

 - Monday 26th and Wednesday 28th February - Mrs Gilmour-White, class 3 

 - Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February - Mrs Bennett (Miss Smith) class 1, 

 Miss Martin class 2 & Mrs Williams class 4. 

If you haven’t booked your appointment yet please contact the school office on 01404 

881456 or email admin.stockland@acexcellence.co.uk 

 

 

CEO visit and presentation to parents 

We will be visited by Cheryl Weyman, CEO of our new ACE Trust (The Academies for 

Character and Excellence) on Wednesday 28th February at 8.50am. 

Cheryl will be accompanied by Nick Hind, also from the Trust. They will be giving a short 

presentation about the ACE Trust and will be able to answer any of your questions. 

Please let the School Office know if you will be attending this event. 

 

 

PTA meeting 

We’re getting together next Thursday 1 February, 8pm at the Tuckers Arms in Dalwood to 

plan out activities for the year, who will be supporting each one and how we can spend 

the money we have recently raised (we’ll do a round-up of Christmas fundraising in the 

next newsletter). 

If you’d like to get involved please come along - you can also get in touch 

at stocklandpta@gmail.com or through the school office. 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have been looking at materials in Science this week. We started the week by 

making houses for the three little pigs using different materials and have enjoyed trying to 

blow them down like the wolf today. They have also been looking at how different materials 

feel and look. Next week we will be looking at waterproof materials to build a new roof for 

the three little pigs and will start planning our own shelters to make.  

In Maths, the children have been learning about number bonds to 6 and 7 and we have 

started a new music sequence called 'Five Fine Bumble Bees'. 

Mr Murnane has chosen star and values of the week for their effort and enthusiasm in PE.  

 



Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week, the children have been singing Grandma Rap in music and they  learnt a clap-

ping game to Hi lo chicka lo that shows the rhythm. They chanted Grandma rap rhythmical-

ly and they will perform an accompaniment to the song at the end of the unit. 

 

In maths, the year 1 children have been  counting and representing numbers to 20.  The 

year 2 children have been learning about arrays, and grouping and sharing when dividing.  

We have now moved onto practising our 2 times table and will be practising our 5 and 10 

times table next week. 

  

In DT we have been continuing our free -standing model unit and we have been making 

some origami benches for our 3D models.  Alongside this, we have been learning about ex-

treme weather and what clothes we need to wear in different weathers and why. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

This week has been jam-packed with creativity. The children have produced some fabulous 

writing to add the Beowulf saga and we look forward to sharing the finished pieces with you 

on display outside the office next week. In the meantime, here are some snippets to whet 

your appetite: 

'An ear piercing shriek broke the peace. Hrothgar jumped to his feet in surprise. Beowulf 

rushed in and cried "It's coming from the foul lair!"... 

Teddy L 

Beowulf rushed to the big hall as fast as he could and started to fight. Hrothgar said to 

Beowulf, "You can kill the monster, you can do it Beowulf! I'm behind you." 

Beowulf killed the monster. 

Freddie 

A feathering of fur fluttered through the window. Hrothgar cried "There's another monster!" He 

ran to fetch Beowulf, but when Beowulf entered, there was clearly no monster. Or was 

there...? 

The next night, a piercing shriek shattered the peace. Hrothgar jumped out of bed. His mouth 

turned dry, his heart stopped and his mind started racing... 

Megan 

What talented writers! Well done Quantock class! 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

The children have shown a great attitude this week to finishing our enquiry about the 

circulatory system and they are looking forward to showing you their learning journals at 

Parents' Evenings soon.  We have already made a cracking start on our new learning 

enquiry, which is a Geography focus, about Fairtrade production in Brazil, South 

America.  We started with working together collaboratively to find out where the farmers 

that we read about come from.  Revising the continents of the world and learning the 

countries and their capital cities in South America.  There will be homework next week to 

practice the names of the countries.   

Year 6 have worked as mentors to year 5 in the start to our new maths topic on angles. We 

were even allowed to write on the tables and learnt how to use a protractor.   

On Wednesday, we listened to a Book Trust presentation with Joseph Coelho (Waterstone's 

Children's Laureate), Sabine Adeyinka and Jasmine Richards talking about their books and 

the book publishing business. 

 

 



 






